
Fisheries Volunteers and Student 
Employment/Experience Programs

Workforce Management
Volunteers are welcome to 
assist in many of our fisheries 
program activities. Some work 
full time, some a few hours per 
week or month. Your individual 
talents and skills will be 
appreciated and always put 
to good use!

For more information, please visit:
http://volunteers.fws.gov/volunteers.html

U.S. Fish & Wildlife Service

Contact:
Frank G. Stone
Ashland FRO
715-682-6185
Frank_Stone@fws.gov

Volunteers…
Spend Time With Us

The Student Temporary Employment Program (STEP) was designed to 
introduce talented students to the advantages and challenges of working for the 
Federal Government.

The Student Career 
Experience Program
(SCEP) was established to 
recruit high quality employees 
into the Federal Service. 

If you are interested in 
temporary employment 
which supports the protection 
and conservation of fish and 
their habitats, perhaps the
STEP and SCEP programs 
are for you.

For more information, please visit: 
http://jobs.fws.gov/STEP.htm and   

http://jobs.fws.gov/SCEP.htm

Student Career Experience Programs…
Develop A Career With Us

Young volunteers from
La Crosse FRO experience
a Chippewa River paddlefish
for the first time.

Student volunteering in lab sorting 
invertebrates to
assist the Marquette
Biological Station,
Marquette MI.

La Crosse FRO volunteers tag lake 
sturgeon that will be stocked at the 
Menominee Indian Reservation

La Crosse FRO volunteers retrieve gill 
net from Chippewa River as WI DNR 
staff use dip nets to capture lake 
sturgeon for tagging

Photographs provided by Region 3 staff members from the Marquette Biological Station and the La Crosse Fishery Resources office.


